
TAFE AND EDUCATORS RISING 

GENERAL CONFERENCE ETIQUETTE 
 

● As future teachers and current Teacher Leaders, TAFE and Educators Rising members 

are held to a higher standard regarding their ethical behavior as attendees and 

competitors.  TAFE and Educators Rising members should always follow the TAFE rules 

and act with honor. 

 

● Behavior always should reflect a positive, professional image of you, your school, your 

city, and TAFE/Educators Rising, taking pride in our organization, activities, supervised 

experience programs, exhibits and the occupation of teaching. 

 

● Attitude, conduct, and appearance will be such to reflect positively on your chapter, 

school, community, TAFE & Educators Rising organizations. 

 

● All conference attendees should be neatly groomed and professional in appearance 

while in attendance.  A TAFE t-shirt and jeans without holes may be worn to the TAFE 

social event.  

 

● Attend activities, sessions, and meetings promptly, respecting the opinion of others in 

discussion and being inclusive of others’ ideas. 

 

● All conference attendees should exhibit good sportsmanship at all leadership 

conference activities, meetings, contests, and competitions, being modest in winning 

and generous in defeat. 

 

● Cell Phones should be off and out of sight during all conference sessions. See Cell Phone 

Policy. 

 

 


